
To: Jay McWilliams, Superintendent, and Board of Trustees

From: Melissa Tarbet, Director of Business Services

Subject: Consider Approval of Various Donations

Date: March 17, 2025

• Pneumatech has made a generous donation of $1,500.00 to the Big Spring High 
School BBQ Team.

• Any additional donations received by the date of the Board Meeting.
   

Recommendation: I recommend accepting the above mentioned donation(s).


